Walker, Mike

From: Art Florez <aflorez@advantagecap.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2020 4:07 PM

To: Rules Coordinator

Cc: Michael Johnson; Chloe Coniaris

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Rhode Island Small Business Development Fund Hearing Request
Attachments: Michael Johnson RI SBDF Hearing Letter.pdf

To Whom It May Concern,

The letter attached herein is submitted on behalf of Michael Johnson to petition for a hearing concerning the Rhode
Island Small Business Development Fund.

Thank you,

ADVANTAGE
CAPITAL

Art Florez

909 Poydras Street, Suite 2230

New Orleans, LA 70112

Office: 504.522.4850 - Direct: 504.648.8665
aflorez@advantagecap.com - www.advantagecap.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This transmission contains confidential information. The information is intended only for the use of the recipient named above. If you have
received this email in error, please immediately notify us by telephone to arrange for return of the confidential information to us. You are hereby notified that any
disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.




February 6, 2020

Michael Walker

Commerce Corporation

315 Iron Horse Way, Suite 101
Providence, RI 02908

Re: Request for Oral Hearing on Proposed Amendment to Rule 870-RICR-30-00-8

Dear Mr. Walker,

I am submitting this letter to request that the Rhode Island Commerce Corporation hold a public
oral hearing regarding the proposed amendment to rule 870-RICR-30-00-8, consistent with the
public participating provisions of the Rhode Island Administrative Procedures Act (RIGL §42-35-
2.8). This rule relates to the administration of the Rhode Island Small Business Development
Fund.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Michael Johnson
Managing Director- Advantage Capital

CC:
lesse Saglio, President, Rhode Island Commerce Corporation
Erik Godwin, Director, Department of Administration Office of Regulatory Reform




